Sheldon Jackson College Announces
New Fall Courses

This fall Sheldon Jackson
College will introduce an
exciting new series of clas-
ses including a class in
Travel Administration. In it
students will explore the
total world of travel and the
travél industry. Tentative
plans include visits to local
agencies and airlines. On-
the-job experience gained
through this course will
allow students to move
directly into a career in the
rapidly-expanding travel in-
dustry.

Another newly offered
course will be a Wildlife
Seminar. Students will be-
come acquainted with wild-
life species native to South-
cast Alaska, and varied as-
pects of wildlife manage-
ment. Guest speakers from
the U.S. Forest Service,
National Park Service and
Department of Fish and

Game will participate in the
seminar.

Introduction to Youth
Ministries will explore the
meaning of Christian wit-
ness in the contemporary
world. This class will in-
clude Bible study, inter-
personal relations, effective
communication and the im-
portant dimensions of a per-
sonal faith.

The January Interim will
include an Ethnic Music
class which will examine the
humanities  through the
eyes of Ethnic Art. Stu-
dents will attend concerts,
art exhibits, and theater
productions. Noted San
Franciscan composer Bob
Hughes will illustrate re-
lationships between Alaskan
music and music from other
parts of the world.

During the Interim a re-

ligious visitation trip is
being planned. Students
will travel along the west
coast of the U.S. to conduct
religious programs telling
the story of the Christian
mission in Alaska.

Fall pre-registration is
now open. Persons in-
terested in registering
should contact the regis-
trar’s office in person, or
for further information, call
907-747-3501 in Sitka.



